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ATLANTA BRAVES 

P.O. BOX 1122 ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30301 

TELEPHONE 522-7632 

February 14, 1966 

Dear Mayor Allen: 

Knowing of your participation and great interest in the new Atlanta 
Stadium the Atlanta Braves are happy to provide a Stadium guest ca.rd 
for all regularly scheduled National League games for your use. 

A special telephone nu.rd:>er in our ticket office will be sent to you 
in order that you may call us when you wish to attend a game. If you 
will identify yourself and your guest ca.rd number, we will be very 
happy to leave two reserved seats for you to any National League game. 

Because of our calling this spring training luncheon at such an early 
date, our printer has not been able to deliver your leather-encased 
guest ca.rd and schedule. It will be here shortly and we will have it 
to you in plenty of time for the season. 

I hope you will be able to enjoy many happy days at the Stadium. 

Hon. Ivan Allen, Jr. 
City Hall 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Sincerely, 

l!;:t-~ 
President 




